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USFIA Washington Counsel Says Section 301
Exclusion Applications Likely To Reopen
November 9, 2021 Washington, D.C.

David Spooner was quoted in an International Trade Today article,
"USFIA Washington Counsel Says Section 301 Exclusion Applications
Likely to Reopen."

RELATED PEOPLE

David M. Spooner
Partner
Washington, D.C.
P 202-371-6377
F 202-289-1330
david.spooner@btlaw.com

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

International Trade

https://internationaltradetoday.com/news/2021/11/09/usfia-washington-counsel-says-section-301-exclusion-applications-likely-to-reopen-2111090064

